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I am an OSU graduate in Horticulture and Soils and I use the OregonFlora website 

regularly to identify plants in support of the Oregon Bee Atlas, as well as for general 

appreciation of the variety of plants that Oregon is blessed with.  We have an 

extraordinary variety of ecosystems from coastal to desert to montane and an 

extraordinary variety of plant species. The Oregon Flora project will be a valuable 

resource for decades to come and deserves our support.   

 


